
CITY OF LANGLEY 

MOTION 

CO-84 Implementation and Application – Councillor Mack 

WHEREAS the City of Langley has a new, council endorsed Tenant Relocation Policy 
(Policy CO-84) that has not been applied to all new and in-stream development 
applications; and 

WHEREAS it is imperative that council prioritize the vulnerable tenants within our 
community, and ensure timely implementation of our policies; 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT council direct staff to apply Tenant Relocation 
Policy CO-84 to all new development applications not received by the City as of July 22, 
2024 (date of adoption), with 12 months in-stream protection, applied equally and equitably 
from January 13th, 2025.  


